
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The School PTA and Chaplaincy have got together and will be opening 

a half termly Pre-Loved School Uniform Shop.  You will be able to 

purchase Pre-Loved, donated school jumpers, cardigans, polo shirts, 

skirts and trousers at a fraction of the cost of buying new. 

The new shop will be open in the Front Entrance to the school from 

2.45-3.45pm on the first Tuesday of each half term.  The first 2 dates 

will be: 

Tuesday 31st October 2023  

Tuesday 9th January 2024  

If you have any school uniform that you no longer need, you have an 

opportunity to donate to the shop.  There will be a Pre-Loved School 

Clothes container outside the School office for you to put any uniform 

you are able to donate. 

Proceeds from the shop will go to the PTA.  So it’s win win - 

for you and the school!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


